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We delve into IRWA’s developing relationship with the government of 
Mexico, as well as other partners and organizations from around the 
world. 

We heard from top officials on strides being made in telecommunications, 
energy and housing in Mexico. We had the opportunity to share best 
practices for infrastructure real estate professionals and experienced the 
best of Mexico City’s history, art and culture—all while building new 
bridges with our VIP participants.

This experience was all made possible by our partner, Institute for 
Administration and Appraisal of National Real Estate (INDAABIN), who 
shares our purpose. 

Please join us in exploring IRWA’s Congress on Global Infrastructure 
Real Estate, beginning on page 24 of this issue.
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